
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We’re excited to invite all 4th through 8th grade students to 

join us for a fun and inspiring after-school meeting to learn 

more about two awesome opportunities at SKS:  

The Kids Care Club and Parish Youth Ministry! 

Both clubs are open to any students in grades 4–8 who want to 

grow in their faith, make new friends, and get involved in 

service projects that help others in our parish, school, and 

community. From creating care packages to helping at parish 

events, we'll be putting our faith into action—all while having 

fun! 

📍 The first meeting will be held after school in Fitzgerald Hall 

🕝 Time: 2:30 – 3:15 PM 

📅 Date: Tuesday, September 16th 

If your student would like to attend, please sign and return 

the permission slip below by Thursday, September 11th. 

We can’t wait to kick off a year full of faith, service, and 

teamwork! 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Sharp 

Director of Development 

 

 
 



 
 

 

Kids Care Club and PYM Meeting 

Tuesday, September 16th – 2:30 -3:15pm 

 

Yes! My student has permission to attend the  
Kids Care Club & Parish Youth Ministry meeting. 

Student’s Name (print): ______________________________________ 
Homeroom: __________  
Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________ 
Parent Contact Number: _____________________________________ 

After the meeting, my child will: 
⬜  Walk home 
⬜  Be picked up 

Please check one option above and return this form by 
Thursday, September 11th to the school office through your 

student’s communication folder 


